
3098
Sponsor(s): Representatives McMahan and Newhouse

Brief Description: Prioritizing transportation projects.

HB 3098 - DIGEST

Declares an intent that important safety projects take higher
priority over relocating the Keystone ferry terminal. The ferry
system is currently operating vessels that can access the current
terminal location and any new boats planned for construction can be
constructed so that they can access the current location, making
relocation of the terminal unnecessary.

Provides that any funding that is identified for the
relocation of the Keystone ferry terminal is to be used to
construct an interchange at state route number 16 and Burley-Olalla
road. This includes funding identified in the current biennium as
well as funding identified in future biennia.


